
First I would like to let you know that my address and phone number was incorrect in the July Northern 

Highlight so I notified Pat our Newsletter Coordinator and Molly our Delegate of my correct information. 

Please let your members in your District know this.   

If you have New Group Representatives that will be attending the Fall Assembly I would like to know and 

please remind them to indicate that on the them  Registration Form. This will help me to know many 

New GR Meeting Folders to have available to give out. The last two Assembly I was short and had to mail 

them to people.  I would like to avoid this.   

As of his date we have 2/3 of the slots covered to host our Al-Anon Booth at New York State Fair.  We 

especially need people during the week and the evening for the 7-10 slot. To make life easier for me I 

would like to have as many of these slots filled by August 15 in order for us to mail out the tickets. 

Last year we had a few Volunteers who just came by the booth to volunteer at the last t moment. I 

appreciate them and that they were willing to help, but it became confusing to me and to some of our 

Volunteers. Please remind people to do their best to notify me to avoid confusion.  If are you are 

available at the last minute you can contact me by a phone, text or e-mail. 

This year we have ordered more Al-Anon Faces Alcoholics and   Hand Fans with the the Road Map Book 

Mark on it to give out along with our other Conference Approved Pamphlets.  I have a copy of it here to 

show you. This was a costly expense but we thought we would try this.  We have a limited number to 

give out each hour so we ask that if you are at the booth you give them to the visitors and to not keep it 

yourself. This is one of our Public Outreach items.  We will evaluate the success of this after the Fair to 

see how it worked for us.  

I WILL ALSO NEED DISTRICTS TO SEND ME COPIES OF YOUR MEETING SCHEDULES (about 25 copies) TO 

HAVE AVAILABLE. IF YOU CAN MAIL THEM TO ME THAT WOULD BE GREAT OR LET ME KNOW IF THEY 

ARE ON A WEBSITE AND I CAN LOOK THEM UP.  

Also we are asking Volunteers’ to Leave the Tables as they were set up on the First Day (I will have a 

photograph available for you to refer to) as this is the Face of Al-Anon and we want to look as 

Professional as possible, 

Diane C. 

 


